
Minutes

 

Executive Board Meeting 
March 2, 2021 
3:00pm – 4:30pm 

Meeting called by Christian Becker 

Members: 
 
 

 
Christian Becker, President | Megan Herold, Vice President | Marcella Alvarez, Secretary l 
Sarah Naughton, Treasurer | Cassie Hairston, Advisory Member | Trine Nelson, Advisory 
Member | Kevin McDonald, Teacher Liaison | Kelley Brunner, Principal 
 

Members 
Absent:  
                               

 

 

3:00pm – 3:05pm   Welcome  
 

Christian Becker 

3:05pm-3:15pm      Financials 

Sarah shared that we have exceeded the budget for family dinner nights. Spirit 
wear isn’t doing that great but hopes with students returning to in person 
hopefully masks will sell more. She will email a list of teacher who have not 
used their grant money to Mr. McDonald so he can email the. And lastly she will 
work on the budget for next year and present it at the next meeting.  
 

Sarah Naughton 
 

3:15pm-3:25pm     Pictures with Cody update and discussions 

The first post didn’t do so well. In order to promote more and let families know 
about it Mrs. Brunner said she would mention it on morning announcements 
and also add it in her newsletter update.  

 

Christian Becker 

3:25pm-3:35pm     Next year plans to fill position 

Christian said that in order to fill advisory roles that first the four executive roles 
needed to be filled. At this moment the president role still needs to be filled. If 
we don’t find a president then there cannot be any advisory members. 

 

Christian Becker 



3:35pm-3:50pm    Palooza Baskets 

Christian shared that we need to figure out a way to get the baskets either 
raffled or possibly have them bid on. Megan shared an idea that we should 
maybe tie that basket raffle to a family dinner. More information to come soon. 

Christian Becker 
 

3:50pm-4:00pm    Cocoa and Otter pops 

Christian shared that the otter pops were at the school ready for the students 
who will be returning to in person learning on March 16th. The cocoa will be 
handed out to families at drop off in a baggie with 4 cocoa packets. Cassie had 
the idea of adding our social media on a note so families could find it and keep 
up to date. Those students staying in flex will still be included on getting a cocoa 
packet at material pick up. 

Christian Becker 

4:00pm-4:15pm   Principal Updates 

Mrs. Brunner shared that she is ready and excited to see all the students who 
will be returning in to in person learning on March 16th. She also shared that the 
school with be getting a new roof and skylights over summer break.  
 

Mrs. Brunner 

Next meeting is scheduled on April 13th, from 3:00pm-4:30pm  

 


